OHIO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH



, (46 North High Storet Columbus, Otto 432 is of 4 (406-3743) www.orth.obio.gov

Ted Strickland/Covernor

Alvin D. Jackson, M.D./Director of Health:

Mr. Bruce Stowe Technical and Regulatory Affairs Manager Roth Global Plastics, Inc P.O. Box 245 Syracuse, NY 13211

RE: Company Name Change Due To Sale and Merger of Products

Dear Mr. Stowe:

The Ohio Department of Health (ODH) has received your notification for the name change and acquisition /merger of Fralo Plastech to Roth Global Plastics, Inc. The original approval for Fralo Plastech was granted on October, 2003 and updated again in June, 2004.

The company name change/merger of products will not alter nor modify the specifications or requirements established in the original approval for the product in accordance with Ohio Administrative Code (OAC) Chapter 3701-29 [Sewage Treatment System (STS) Rules].

Roth Global Plastics, Inc. is approved to continue producing septic tanks and must follow all previously approved guidelines stated in the original approval letter.

It is understood that the tanks will now have a different color going from the Fralo Blue to the Roth Black and renaming the tanks as Roth Mulitank. The Septech brand produced by Fralo and also acquired through this merger will remain identical to the original approvals.

Please remember all approvals are subject to ODH review for compliance with the conditions of approval and applicable law and rules. A review may be conducted when there is evidence of noncompliance with approval conditions or for other reasons deemed necessary to assure compliance. Upon review, if there is a determination of noncompliance, a company may be removed from the approved list in accordance with Chapter 119 of the Revised Code.

If you have any questions concerning this approval letter, please contact staff in the Residential Water and Sewage Program at (614) 466-1390.

En Paclison

Sincerely,

Alvin D. Jackson, M.D.

Director Health

ADJ/dg



OHIO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH



246 North High Street Columbus, Ohio 43215 614/465-3543 www.odh.obio.gov

Ted Strickland/Governor

Alvin D. Jackson, M.O./Director of Health

DIRECTOR'S JOURNAL ENTRY

APPROVAL OF THE NAME CHANGE OF FRALO PLASTECH TO ROTH GLOBAL PLASTICS INC

The Ohio Department of Health (ODH) has received notification for the name change of Fralo Plastech to Roth Global Plastics, Inc. due to acquisition /merger. The original approval for Fralo Plastech septic tanks was granted on October 2003 and updated again in June 2004.

The company name change/merger of products does not alter nor modify the specifications or requirements established in the original approval for the product in accordance with Ohio Administrative Code (OAC) Chapter 3701-29 [Sewage Treatment System (STS) Rules].

Roth Global Plastics, Inc. is approved to continue producing septic tanks and must follow all previously approved guidelines stated in the original approval letter. Roth Global Plastic tanks will now have a different color going from the Fralo Blue to the Roth Black and the tanks will be identified as Roth Multitank.

The Septech brand produced by Fralo and also acquired through this merger will remain identical to the original approvals.

1-6-200

Alvin D. Jackson, M.D.

Director of Health

I hereby certify this to be a true and correct copy of the Order to journal entry for the Ohio Director of Health.

Custodian of the Director's Journals

Ohio Department of Health



